
 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, 21 September 2024 

 

Florian Sperl 

President  

German Weightlifting Federation 

IWF Executive Board Member 

 

Via Email 

 

 

Dear President, dear Florian,    

 

I trust this correspondence finds you in good health and spirits! 

 

On behalf of British Weightlifting, please accept this letter of sincere congratulations upon your re-

election as President of the German Weightlifting Federation.  

 

This honour not only represents your exceptional leadership attributes, but equally reflects your 

selfless commitment in pursuit of advancing our sport and our global movement for the benefit of 

clean athletes.  

 

From my side, I stand ready to strengthen our partnership and cooperation even further as we 

continue to refresh and rebrand our sport to ensure weightlifting’s position in the Olympic programme 

is not only protected in the short term but also promoted in the future. 

 

Congratulations again, and of course, I remain at your full disposal.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Matthew Curtain 

CEO, British Weightlifting  

IWF Executive Board Member  

www.britishweightlifting.org  

e. enquiries@britishweightlifting.org  
t. 0113 224 9402  

1st Floor Office Suite, St Ann’s 
Mill, Kirkstall Road, Leeds, West 

Yorkshire, LS5 3AE  


